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CoLumBIA TERMINAL RAILROAD

April 12, 2018

Mayor and City Council
City of Columbia

RE: 2018 Renewable Energy Report

At the Water and Light Advisory Board’s regularly scheduled meeting on April 4™, 2018, board members
reviewed and discussed the final 2018 Renewable Energy Report. The Water and Light Advisory Board is
in support of the Department’s renewable energy efforts to meet the goals as detailed in the 2018
Renewable Energy Report. The Boards concerns centered on the cost accounting for the net-metered
photovoltaic resources.

As a result of the discussion, a motion was made, seconded and passed unanimously that the Water &
Light Advisory Board intends to conduct a more in depth review of the renewable impact cost
accounting system before the issuance of the next Annual Renewable Energy Report.

Sincerely,

/ John T. Conway, P.E.

Chairman, Water and Light Advisory Board
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